

t 01884 256 655 | e enquiries@tiverton.sch.uk | f 01884 243 364

Available online and via subscription at www.tiverton.devon.sch.uk



Whole school developments this half term

We will be using the remaining time this term to refine our expectations regarding school uniform and our behaviour management system. Next Wednesday during our staff twilight training session we will be working together to review our in class 'choices system' in light of the refined values of the school. Adjustments to this system will be shared with students during sample week so we can include our new Tiverton High school members.

At the moment we are working with our newly appointed Ambassador team to look at the issues surrounding specific aspects of our uniform and how we can make the necessary changes to create consistency and clarity in preparation for September 2017.

Further information will follow shortly.

Year 11 students and their teachers continue to dig deep during the exam season with interventions being provided in all subjects, some as early as 7:15am in the morning! At the other end of the THS learning journey, year 7 have embarked upon their end of year exams with a positive frame of mind.



Sammy Crook

Sporting success for THS students

Massive congratulations to Jack Aldridge and Alistair Tucker on their recent sporting achievements.



Jack has qualified for, and been invited to swim at, the English National Swimming Championships at Ponds Forge, Sheffield on 2nd August. Jack competed in qualification events and has secured his place as one of only 20 swimmers invited to swim 100m Breaststroke at the English Nationals. This is a great achievement. Well done Jack!

Alistair Tucker in Y11 participated in the Southwest Youth Games during half term and came 1st in the BMX event. Alistair is now looking to compete in the National Youth Games BMXing event. Although looking to study A levels at Exeter College and hoping for a career in mechanical engineering, look out for Alistair as a GB BMX champion in the future!



Activities Week – Germany Residential Parents' Evening

There will be a meeting on THURSDAY 22ND JUNE at 6pm for parents of those students who are taking part in the Germany residential during Activities Week. The meeting will take place in the School Hall and this will be an opportunity to find out further details about the trip and ask any questions.



t 01884 256 655 | e enquiries@tiverton.sch.uk | f 01884 243 364

Available online and via subscription at www.tiverton.devon.sch.uk



POST 16 TRAVEL – EXETER COLLEGE

Travelling by bus or train to Exeter College has never been simpler. If students are planning to travel by public transport such as bus or train, they will be offered the Exeter College Travel Pass Scheme. This scheme provides subsidised travel to and from College.

To find out more about the scheme, please see the Travel Pass Scheme section on the Exeter College webpage https://www.exe-coll.ac.uk/travel

Upcoming events

Monday 17th to Thursday 20th July 2017 - Activities Week

REMINDER ALL OUTSTANDING BALANCES ARE NOW OVERDUE.

If you have any problems with payment, or are unsure if money is still owed, please contact the Accounts Office as a matter of urgency to discuss.

Year 10 – Bicton College Experience Day

As you are aware, Bicton College have invited Year 10 students to their Experience Day on Thursday 6th July.

Transport will be provided, students just need to bring a packed lunch (and appropriate clothing). As with the other college days, students need to book online, and the closing date for applications is **Wednesday 14**th **June** – so act quickly!

The course choices are:

Military Academy and Public Services
Animal Management with Veterinary Nursing
Horse Care (Equine Management)
Tree Surgery (Aboriculture)
Landscaping and Garden Design
(Horticulture)
Countryside Management
Agriculture and Farming
Land-Based Engineering
Construction and Plant Operations

The link you need to book is: https://www.collegeexperience.co.uk/bicton6july

Book your slot today!!



